
Construction Notice – Capital Line South LRT – Early Works
Capital Line Design-Build Ltd. will be conducting early works construction along 111Street
between 23Avenue and 9Avenue according to the following schedule:

● 12Avenue to 9Avenue – week of May 20, 2024
● 23Avenue to 19Avenue/Saddleback Road – week of May 27, 2024
● 19Avenue/Saddleback Road to 12Avenue – week of May 27and June 3, 2024

What to Expect:

● Hydrovac trucks will be used to locate existing utilities in the area.
● Two small drilling rigs will be boring holes on either side of 111 Street. Work areas will be

protected for safety.

Drivers:

● Drivers can expect right lane closures and right turning bay closures along northbound
and southbound 111Street as needed.

Pedestrians & Transit:

● Access to ETS bus stops will be maintained.
● Flaggers and signage will be present to guide pedestrians around work areas as

needed.
● Please follow project wayfinding signage.

Other Impacts:

● Trees near the work zone will be protected using protection fences
○ Work will be done in accordance with the City of Edmonton’s Corporate Tree

Management Policy
● Signage and fencing will surround the work zone to ensure sufficient room to move

safely around the area.
● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.

This work will be performed during daytime hours (7a.m. – 5p.m. Monday – Saturday).



For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)
Site Specific Contact Information- Josh.shimshaw@ledcor.com at 587-879-3538


